
31.3.22

Dear Parents/Carers,

Next week is going to be our first Attendance Week. It is a week to celebrate good
attendance and talk about how we can improve attendance.

The following prizes will be on offer:

● 100% attendance stickers for every child who attends school everyday and arrives on
time

● Children who attend all week will be entered into a prize draw
● Each class will have 2 prize draw winners who will each win a special attendance

pencil
● Each key stage will have 2 prize draw winners who will each win a £5 voucher
● The highest attending year group in each key stage will win a golden ticket

Currently our school attendance is 90.4% which is well below the government expectations. I
know that we can all work together to improve our attendance. Let’s do it for the children!

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Grant
Deputy Headteacher


